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Brothers and Sisters, 

During the 19th Biennial Convention in 2023, the Convention body passed a
policy and position statement about RNAV inclusion (PSE-3). The language of
PSE-3 states in part that, “NATCA will conduct a survey of the RNAV
membership to ascertain at a minimum the RNAV membership’s knowledge,
skills, abilities, unique talents, and the RNAV member’s
ability/willingness/desire to use those talents for the benefit of our Union.” The
goal of this survey is to identify areas of interest and expertise that retired
members possess and would be interested in utilizing to assist our Union. 

This is a brief survey and should not take more than a few minutes to
complete. If your skillset and availability match NATCA’s current volunteer
needs, a representative from the RNAV Committee will follow up with you to
provide more information on how to get involved. 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey. 

Take the Survey

In Solidarity, 

The National Executive Board 
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